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September 11th, 2018 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF NORTH BATTLEFORD 

 
Public Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 13 of the Cities Act that the Council of the 
City of North Battleford intends to consider a bylaw to authorize the permanent closing of the 
undeveloped street as shown as the shaded portion on the sketch below. 
 

 
 
The portion of street to be closed is located on the east side of 99th Street, bordering the west 
side of 2222-100th Street. The property owner has requested the street to be closed and 
adjoined to the existing property. 
 
Any person who claims that their land will be injuriously affected by the proposed bylaw may 
appear before the Council on Monday September 24th, 2018 at 8:00 p.m., and make their 
objection known. Other objections can be made in writing prior to 4:00 P.M. Wednesday 
September 19th, by directing attention to: Ryan Mackrell, City Planner, c/o The City of North 
Battleford, PO Box 460, North Battleford, SK, S9A 2Y6. 
 
ISSUED AT NORTH BATTLEFORD, ON THE 11TH DAY OF SEPTEMBER 2018. 
 
For any questions or information contact: 
 
Ryan Mackrell, RPP, MCIP 
City Planner 
Planning and Development 


